
Our CEO’s Message

Memorial Day is a time to remember, and 
honor, the fallen service members who 
died serving our country. This does not 
mean we spend the weekend only 
mourning those who made the ultimate 
sacri�ce, rather we spend this time in 
remembrance of these brave men and 
women while doing things we love with 

the people in our lives we cherish most. This is a weekend to 
celebrate our freedoms while thanking those who ful�lled 
their oath to serve this country with their lives. We honor 
their memory and sacri�ce through our gratefulness. The 
Hunt Military Communities Team is consistently in awe of 
your sel�ess service, and we do not take for granted the 
dangers of your career. This Memorial Day we will all take 
time to re�ect on the lives lost in service to this country and 
celebrate them with our remembrance and gratitude. We 
are thankful for your service each day, but weekends like this 
remind us just how special your oath to this country truly is.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY!
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Easter Egg Hunt
We enjoyed seeing everyone at the Easter Egg Hunt! Also, thank you to Dad's 
Ice Cream for joining us at the Easter Egg Hunt!

Friendly Reminder
Our o�ce number has changed to 325-313-0200!

LEASING OFFICE 
Office Phone: 325-313-0200

After Hours Maintenance Emergency: 325-313-0200 
Email: quailhollow@huntcompanies.com

OFFICE STAFF
Sandy Nichols - Community Director 
Candace Jones - Community Manager
Deja Wallace - Leasing Specialist 

MAINTENANCE STAFF
Jim Fetsch - Maintenance Technician III 
Keith Parra - Maintenance Technician II
Howard Merrifield - Maintenance Technician
Roger Lusko - House Keeper


